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Dexter, MI 48130 

 
 

RE: Protomatic Continued Operations  
 
MARCH 23, 2020.  In accordance with the “Stay Home, Stay Safe” Executive Order 

issued this morning by Governor Whitmer, Protomatic Inc. has arranged Continued  

Operations to provide essential  support, and are continuing CDC/WHO recommended 

safety procedures.  We are considered an “essential business” as we provide medical 

and defense related essential manufacturing.  We have the technology in place to 

remain operational during this time, and we are committed to providing the same 

excellent standard of service to our customers.  

Our office is staffed with essential personnel, but are “Extremely Limited to on Site 

Customers/Suppliers Visits”,  Please call for an appointment. 

  We welcome any questions you may have and ask that you call or text Doug Wetzel  

at 734-649-4738, or our main line at 734-426-3655. 

We have weathered many crises in the 49 years we’ve been in Washtenaw county and 

we will persevere through this one as well. 

Stay safe!   

 

To combat the spread of COVID-19, many states and municipalities are implementing 'shelter in 

place' regulations as well as requiring 'non-essential' business to temporarily close. Specific 

guidelines supplied by the Department of Homeland Security and Cybersecurity and Infrastructure 

Security Agency (CISA) outlines which organizations are permitted to remain open. Companies 

engaged in critical manufacturing are within those guidelines and are deemed essential. 

 


